
 

 
Announcement 

 
This is to inform that Board of Directors of the Company had at its meeting held on 
January 3, 2014 accorded in-principle approval to make a 1:1 rights issue to existing 
shareholders in compliance with SECC Regulations and decided to have a meeting 
with institutional shareholder representatives shortly to obtain their concurrence on 
the proposal.  
 
  
 


